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FOUNDATION GOLF TOURNEY SCHEDULED 

The Coastal Educational Foundation 
will hold the inaugural Coastal 
Carolina Classic Golf Tournament 
Saturday, August 23 at Myrtle Beach 
National and Sunday, August 24 at 
Burning Ridge. 

The format for the event is a two­
person team, best ball, two-day 
tournament. The first day, players 
will play with 75% of their 
handicaps, and the second day, 
handicaps will be cut to 50%. The 
best ten gross scores will comprise 
the championship flight. Net 
flights will be determined, and 
there will be no more than ten 
teams per flight. 

Tournament director Paul Stanton 
said the field will be limited to 
70 teams, and they will be chosen 
on a first-come, first-served 
basis. 

The cost of the event is $150 per 
team (tax deductible) and includes 
2 days of green fees, carts, 
cocktail party, refreshments on the 
course, and a fish fry. 

For more information, phone the 
College Advancement Office, ext. 
2014. 

COASTAL SOCCER PLAYER RECEIVES 
CHRISTENBERRY AWARD 

Coastal soccer standout Don Pokorny 
has been named as the first 
recipient of the Big South 
Conference's annual Dr. George A. 
Christenberry Award for academic 
excellence achieved by a graduating 
senior athlete. This award will be 
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given annually to the senior 
athlete with the highest grade 
point average in the conference. 

Pokorny, a st. Louis native, 
accumulated a 3.75 overall GPA and 
was named to the Dean's all four 
semesters while at Coastal. In 
May, he received his B.S. degree in 
experimental psychology and was the 
recipient of the Academic Award for 
outstanding Achievement in 
Psychology. He attended Belleville 
Area Community College in Illinois 
before transferring to Coastal two 
years ago. 

The Christenberry award is named in 
honor of Dr. George A. 
Christenberry who was charter 
president of the Big South 
Conference and was instrumental in 
its formation. He recently retired 
after 16 years as president of 
Augusta College and three years as 
president of the Big South. 

COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

o ED CERNY, assistant professor of 
business administration, has 
received one of five fellowships 
granted by the American Academy of 
Advertising to attend the Retail 
Advertising Conference this winter 
in Chicago. 

o KAREN CARPENTER, assistant 
professor of nursing, and BERNICE 
CAVANAGH, instructor of nursing, 
recently attended a two-day seminar 
on "Hemodynamic Monitoring and 
Current Issues in Critical Care." 
The conference was held in Myrtle 
Beach. 
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o DR. DOUGLAS NELSON, professor of 
marine science, has received a 
contract from South Carolina 
Coastal Council to conduct beach 
erosion monitoring surveys. 

Nelson will be responsible for 
surveying 26 locations in North 
Myrtle Beach and on Hog Island. 
The project has employed several 
marine science students to assist 
in the surveys. Coastal Council is 
having similar studies done along 
the entire South Carolina coast to 
monitor the state's beaches. 

o JOHN VROOMAN, head baseball 
coach and assistant AD, recently 
spoke to the Surfside Rotary. His 
topic was "The Coastal Carolina 
College Athletic Program and its 
Future." 

o HOLLY ESHELMAN and PHILIP MASSEY 
are extending an open invitation to 
their friends at Coastal to attend 
their wedding. The ceremony will 
be held Sunday, August 3, at noon, 
in tlie First Baptist Church, 
Conway. 
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